
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 March 2024 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Science Tuition 
 
I am writing to you to inform you about an extra online tuition resource we have 
purchased as a school to support our Y11 students. It is an online live tuition service 
provided by Kay Science that provides instruction videos for trilogy and triple science 
students, as well as maths tuition videos. Students are already using Kay Science for 
some science homework and revision and have their log on details. If students have 
forgotten their details the information is below: 
 
Logging on 
 
KayScience | Watch, Learn and Revise with Kay Science 
 
All students are set up with their own username and password. 
 
e.g. 
Username:      isaacnewton6032 
Password:            isaacnewton6032 
 
There are no spaces and no capital letters required, and everyone has 6032 at the 
end. Students can change their log in details when they first sign in. 
 
The link below is a short video that can be watched for how to join lessons: 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=CihC6F17vE0 
 
Kay Science are currently on week 4 of the sessions but all previous sessions can be 
viewed following this private YouTube link which will be updated on a weekly basis 
(you may have to copy and paste the link into YouTube): 
  
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLUgKo2B9H0ALIW839xGu84ZEq336mPsZH 
 
Students can re-watch these lessons, or watch for the first time if they missed it in the 
evening. 
 
Next week will be week 5, where they will teach additional separate/triple science and 
maths higher only lessons, each evening. Therefore the timing of the lessons will 
slightly change to: 

https://www.kayscience.com/
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/EQ0ICRMX4cvggynh9gEhW?domain=youtube.com
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/A235CQNX3TkNAElixuRBH?domain=youtube.com


 

• 4.30 - 7.30 pm: combined science and maths lessons (Mon to Thurs) 

• 7.30 - 9.30 pm: separate/triple science and higher only maths lessons (Mon to 
Thurs) 

 
Lessons are looped to give all students a chance to join them. 
 
  
Information outlining what is in each session can be found in the Tuition Scheme of 
work attached to this letter. 
  
Class teachers will upload all the scheme of work documents onto their class Microsoft 
Teams page. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mrs R Backhouse 
Director of Science 


